Pite At Becke
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April 1, 2019

Dear Pointe At Beckett Homeowners:

On March 25, 2019, the Board of Directors for the Pointe At Beckett Homeowners
Association voted to adopt the following policy regarding solar panels:

No solar panels can be installed anywhere on any house or anywhere on a
lot, including ground solar panels.

This new policy is effective immediately.
Please keep this letter with your Pointe At Beckett documents. Along with Pointe

At Beckett HOA's Declaration and By-laws, these Board-adopted policies, rules
and regulations are legally binding and enforceable.

Sincerely,
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